
SATURDAY
AUGUST 3RD 

FREE TO
ATTEND!

MN North College - Vermilion Campus
Room CC 109
1900 E. Camp St.
Ely, MN 55731

(218) 288-6146

info@nslswcd.org

Questions/More Information

Join us on Saturday, August 3rd at the MN North College
Vermilion Campus Room CC 109 in Ely for a day of
networking and learning about invasive species! Hear
from local natural resource professionals and
community members about terrestrial and aquatic
invasive plants that exist in the Ely area, the threats they
pose to our ecosystem, and what you can do to help
stop the spread. This is a free event that features
demonstrations and speakers from the Minnesota DNR,
Superior National Forest, and Ely Field Naturalists, along
with North St. Louis & Lake Soil & Water Conservation
Districts. We hope to see you there!

Funding is available to assist private landowners in this
region with removing priority invasive species on their
property. Stop by this event or contact your local Soil
and Water Conservation District to learn if you qualify!
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